
30 May 2016 

Ms C McNally 
Secretary 
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 

Dear Ms McNally 

Re: Request for Review of Taronga Zoo Master Plan 

Mosman 
COUNCIL 

II 

RECEIP, 

SECRETARY 

Mosman Municipal Council 
Civic Centre 

Mosman Square 
PO Box 211 

Spit Junction 2088 
Telephone 02 9978 4000 
Facsimile 02 9978 4132 
ABN 94 414 022 939 

coundl@mosman.nsw.gov.au 
Mi.mosman.nsw.gov.au 

At its meeting on 19 May 2016, Council considered a report (EP/36) in relation to State Significant 
Development 7419 (Australia Habitat and Taronga Wildlife Retreat). 

Council resolved that: 

1. Council adopt the Officer's Recommendation to the 3 May 2016 Council Meeting in 
relation to EP/31 Significant Development - Taronga Zoo - Australia Habitat and Taronga 
Wildlife Retreat. 

2. Taronga Zoo be requested to review its Master Plan, having full regard for the impact of 
Zoo development on the Mosman community. Mosman Council requests that it be 
provided with the opportunity to provide input to this review. 

3. Taronga Zoo be encouraged in future consultations to follow a similar approach to that of 
other development applications in Mosman including the provision of detailed plans. 

4. Council's resolution be forwarded to the Department of Planning and to our local, State 
and Federal Members of Parliament. 

Should you require further information on this matter, please contact Gibran Khouri, Strategic 
Planner on 9978 4154 or by email at G.KhouriRmosman.nsw.gov.au 

Yours sincerely 

Veronica Lee 
GENERAL MANAGER 

Proud to be Mosman 
Protecting our Heritage 

Planning our Fulure 
Involving our Community 
































